
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) FOR 

On-Call Design Professionals and Professional Surveyors 
(Licensed Architects, Landscape Architects, Engineers and Land Surveyors)  

 

Capital City Development Corporation (“CCDC”), the urban renewal agency for the city of Boise, 
Idaho, invites architects, landscape architects, engineers and professional surveyors licensed in the 
State of Idaho to submit a Statement of Qualifications to provide nonexclusive on-call consultant 
services. 

CCDC expects to preapprove firms and individuals from among those submitting Statements of 
Qualifications for the opportunity to supply consultant services to CCDC.  CCDC anticipates entering 
into five (5) year Agreements with selected firms and thereafter requesting services as needed using 
task orders.  Preapproved firms are not guaranteed work nor compensation during the term of these 
Agreements.   

Interested individuals and firms are invited to obtain the RFQ including submission instructions by 
visiting CCDC’s web site https://ccdcboise.com/development/rfps/.  These materials are also 
available at CCDC’s offices, 121 N. 9th St., Ste. 501, Boise, Idaho, 83702.   

CCDC reserves the right to reject any or all Submissions not conforming to the intent and 
purpose of the “Request for Qualifications” whenever such action appears to the in the best 
interests of the CCDC. CCDC will not pay costs incurred in responding to this RFQ.   

Submissions are due at CCDC’s offices no later than MARCH 20, 2019 at 3:00 p.m. (local Boise 
time). Late or incomplete Submissions will not be accepted.  E-mail or faxed Submissions will not be 
accepted.  For further information, contact Kathy Wanner, CCDC Contracts Specialist at (208) 384-
4264 or kwanner@ccdcboise.com.  

 
Publish: February 20, 2019 and February 27, 2019 
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